
Philippine School of Business Administration 
 

Graduate School of Business 

826 R. Papa Street 
Sampaloc, Manila 

Tel. No.: +63-2-87351348 

 
Date : December 11, 2021 

 

To : Graduate School of Business (GSB) Students 

 

From  : Graduate School of Business   

 

Subject :  COMPREHENSIVE EXAMINATION 

 

Please be informed of the Comprehensive Examination (CE) schedules for qualified Graduate 

(MBA, MBA-DRM, and DBA) students. 

JANUARY 15, 2022 

 FOR MBA:   9:00AM TO 4:00PM 

 FOR DBA:  9:00AM TO 7:00PM  

JANUARY 22, 2022 

 FOR MBA:   9:00AM TO 7:00PM 

 FOR MBA DRM 9:00AM TO 4:00PM 

 FOR DBA:  9:00AM TO 4:00PM  

All qualified Graduate School students are required to response the survey. It will allow the GSB 

Office to assess if you are eligible to take the Comprehensive Examination to be held on January 

15 & 22, 2022. 

Kindly respond to the Comprehensive Examination Eligibility survey form through the link below.  

https://forms.gle/N5Fjhv4zsZZiT9549 

The deadline to response is on or before 11 January 2022. 

If you are qualified, kindly pay the comprehensive examination fee amounting to Php 2,000.00 

for MBA students and Php 2,500.00 for DBA students on or before January 14, 2021 (Friday), 

until 12:00 NOON using the following payment mechanism that can be found at: 

https://psba.edu/programs/graduate-school-of-business/#page-gsb-account-number.    

Please send the proof of payment directly to the Cashier’s Office email at 

psbacashierpop@psba.edu and cc to GSB emails: psbamanilagsb@psba.edu, xtremu@psba.edu, 

tabassamr@psba.edu. 

Also, kindly forward this mail to your classmates who are not listed on the mailing list. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
 

TABASSAM RAZA, Ph.D., P.E. 

         Associate Dean 
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